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Have Your Voice Heard! 
 

Attend a Community Session With the  

Superintendent Search Firm BWP & Associates 

on Wednesday, February 15 

 

Two Sessions to Choose From: 

 11:00 am in the Shorewood High School Conference Room 

or 

 7:00 pm in the Shorewood High School Library 

 

During your meeting, the consultant will ask participants to: 

 Describe the significant strengths of the District  

 Describe the significant issues or concerns facing the District  

 Describe the characteristics the next superintendent needs to be successful  

 What other information would you like the Board to consider when selecting the superintendent  

 

For those that cannot attend there will be a paper version and an online survey of the above 

questions starting 2/15. 

 

All community members, parents, students are welcome. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to share your insights! 

 

Please contact Kim Grady at kgrady@shorewood.k12.wi.us or 414.963.6901. 

 
View a printable version of this flyer at: 

http://www.shsparentassn.com/uploads/6/1/2/5/6125612/bpw_communitee_meeting_flyer.pdf.  
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